
 

  
4th Avenue Utility, Sidewalk and Asphalt Replacement   
To address aging infrastructure, accommodate future growth and improve water quality, sanitary sewer and 
stormwater collection services in your neighbourhood, the City of Port Alberni is upgrading its underground 
infrastructure in your area. 
 

Upcoming Construction  
City crews will mobilize at Bruce Street and 4th Avenue to begin sewer works. Beginning Monday, September 28, 
2020, through Wednesday, September 30, 2020, Bruce Street between 3rd Avenue and 5th Avenue will remain 
closed.  
 

Work Hours  
Work hours will generally be Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 

Noise and Odour 
There may be loud noise associated with this project due to heavy equipment and powered tools. Crews will 
attempt, wherever practical, to reduce these impacts on area residents. 
 

Traffic and Safety 
As a result of this work, there will be traffic impacts in the neighbourhood. Traffic control personnel will be on 
site to direct vehicles, pedestrians and cyclists through affected areas safely. Signage will also be posted 
advising drivers to use caution. Please be sure to follow all posted signs and directions from traffic control 
personnel.  
 

Utility Interruptions  
There may be times when your water service is temporarily impacted as a result of this work. For planned 
interruptions, advance notice will be provided.  
 
Your garbage and recycling services will not be impacted as a result of this project. 
 

Parking and Access  
Driveway access to certain homes may be temporarily blocked as work progresses. Advance notice will be 
provided to those affected so alternate parking arrangements can be made. Street parking in certain areas 
will also be impacted. Please be sure to adhere to posted parking signs to avoid inconvenience. Access to 
neighbouring homes will be maintained at all times. 
 
If you have questions about this project or have special access requirements, please contact the Public Works 
Yard at 250-720-2840.  
 

We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.  
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